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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

32 Hampshire St. - permit 2017-01256 

Tom Federle <Tom@federlelawmaine.com> Mon, Aug 21, 2017 at 3:33 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann-

I will try calling you. No site Plan associated with this demo. Owner is selling it and buyer required demo as a condition of
closing. Buyer will be following with site plan to redevelop. 

Bob Ricket of Abatement Professionals is doing the Abatement. Because the ACM is in the window caulking (in the
building addition) and he will be removing the window sashes  he proposed doing the Abatement a day or two before the
demo so there was not a period of time between when the building was not secure. 

I'll try you by phone to discuss. 

Thomas B. Federle

Federle Law
254 Commercial Street
Portland, ME 04101
http://www.federlelawmaine.com

(207) 899-0155
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions.
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.
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